Get ready for some fun on Thursday! Wear your

craziest socks and let's

show off our wild styles.

Can't wait to see all the

colorful socks everyone

BURKES PARK CAMP NEWS

Newsletter Week 2 July 7th-July 10th

Weekly Recap

Hey there, Campers and Grownups! What a fantastic first week of camp we had! It was so wonderful to see many familiar faces among our returning campers and counselors, and to welcome so many new friends! Everyone had a blast playing and trying out new games like Drip Drip Drench with Mr. Carmine. And let's not forget Miss Lori, who sparked our creative side in the Arts and Crafts department! On Tuesday, we had a special treat with Bill Kerwood, who not only shared some awesome recycling tips but also wowed us with his amazing magic tricks! He even complimented our camp, saying how impressed he was with the participation and enthusiasm from all our campers and counselors. How great is that? And then on Wednesday, Mr. Ryan got us all moving and grooving like no one else can! We wrapped up the week with a super fun Red, White, and Blue Spirit Day! Can't wait to see what next week brings!



We're thrilled to announce that Tie Dye is on the way! While we're finalizing the specific days, we're aiming for Wednesday and Thursday. We're committed to ensuring that all campers have the right shirt sizes, so we'll keep you updated. Rest assured, every camper will receive a shirt! Get ready for some colorful fun!



Keep an eye out on Monday, July 7, for an email with all the information about our upcoming talent show! We'll also include the sign-up details, So get ready to showcase your amazing talents! We can't wait to see what you'll bring to the stage!



We want to take a moment to remind you that camp drop-off is from 8:50 AM, with the first station starting promptly at 9:05 AM. For those enrolled in before care, it begins at 8 AM. and we kindly ask that campers head to the playground area to start their day in a fun way. Please remember to bring your water bottle and towel, as staying hydrated and comfortable is important! We understand that drop-off and pick-up can be hectic, and we're working alongside the Sayreville Police Department to ensure a safe and smooth experience for everyone. We truly appreciate your patience and cooperation in keeping the parking lot safe—please park only in the designated spots to help us all stay secure. Lastly, if you have any questions or need assistance, please don't hesitate to reach out to Miss Kevlyn and Mr. Jake. They are always here to help and are happy to support you. Thank you for being a part of our camp community!

